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Please do not support this bill!  I have been a riverfront home owner for over 4 years 

and have enjoyed many wonderful boating experiences with family and friends on the 

Willamette River over the years.  Taking this away from our families and community 

would be such a shame... we love the river and towed water sports has been a life 

long tradition for our family.  Please vote against this Newberg Pool Bill, it would be a 

huge detriment to our community.  This will negatively impact families, businesses 

and would be so disappointing.  As an Oregon business owner, river front property 

owner, tax payer and avid voter, I would like to have my view shared that opposing 

this bill would be in all of our best interests.  Thank you so much for your time!  Best 

regards, Kahren Oxner  


